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I believe the value and conservation and of crown lands to be a critical issue of our times. We are 

facing extinction of many of our native species as well as the many  migratory species because of 

habitat loss. They must be retained for future generations to enjoy - they are not something to be 

profited from by an elite few. 

 I would like to see more Indigenous involvement in their maintenance and conservation.  Nature 

should be valued for the priceless treasure that it is - we have already destroyed so much and when 

it is all gone we will face extinction ourselves. Please do not allow any more damage to occur. 
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